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CRIME ALERT 
 

Residential Burglary 
 
Gurnee - A residential burglary occurred on Friday, 04/14/17 shortly after 3:00 AM to a 
home in the 7600 block of Mendocino. A wallet was taken from within the home.  
 

The suspect who committed that burglary is believed to be the same person observed 
via surveillance footage looking in the rear sliding door of a second home on 
Mendocino. This occurred shortly before 2:00 AM on the same date. 
 

The suspect is described as an African American male, approximately 5 feet 10 inches 
tall, thin build, facial hair, wearing a head covering. He is pictured below. 
 

This suspect seems to prefer entry through sliding glass doors. Residents are 
encouraged to pay extra attention to securing them, especially during the overnight 
hours. Residents are encouraged to call 911 whenever anything suspicious is observed. 

 

Quality lighting is also encouraged as it remains the most effective night time crime 
prevention technique that can be employed. 
 

Anyone having information about these incidents is asked to call the Gurnee Police 
Department at 847-599-7000.  
 

Alternately those with information can anonymously call Lake County Crime Stoppers at 
847-662-2222. Your information may lead to a cash reward. 
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